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Dear Professors, Students, and 

Friends of the International Journal of Orthodox Theology, 

 

On behalf of the Advisory Board I wish you very cordially 

a Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year! 

 

The Incarnation of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ is one of the most significant 

events in the world history, the wedding between Creator and creation, the revelation 

of God´s eternal love. May the kindness and philanthropy of Jesus Christ transform 

our lives by the beauty of his divine love. 

May this Feast of Nativity of Christ fulfill our hearts with the same light and beauty, 

and with the same angelic and doxological happiness as it was in Bethlehem! 

“Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace, good will toward men” (Luke 2,14). 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year! 

With best regards from Germany, 

Daniel Munteanu 


